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The need across South Carolina is that thousands of children rely on 
backpack programs for nutrition. Too often, these backpacks lack 
healthy, protein-rich foods that keep kids energized and focused.
The solution SC Hunters for the Hungry brings, is providing venison snack sticks - 

a lean, high protein, all natural source of nourishment - to backpack programs statewide.

Why Venison Snack Sticks:
     • 100% Local	 • Naturally lean and rich in protein
     • Supports South Carolina families & communities

How your Contribution helps:
$ - We accept all donations
$50 - Provides snack sticks for one child’s weekends for a year
$250 - Helps supply an entire classroom for a year     
$1000 - Sponsors a whole School

We need your help:  
Expand this program & provide venison snacks to every 
child in need across our state. Your donation will cover 
processing & packaging costs, ensure delivery to schools 
statewide and put wholesome, local protein into the hands 
of hungry children.

Donate online at schuntersforthehungry.com or
you can mail Donations to 507 Amelia Ave Spartanburg, SC 29302  

SCHuntersforthehungry
803-312-3276

Help Feed South Carolina Children
One Snack Stick at a Time!

Help Feed South Carolina Children
One Snack Stick at a Time!

When children see venison as the main ingredient it 
does more than feed them:
    • Teaches conservation values
    • Builds a connection to local food sources
    • Encourages curiosity about hunting and the outdoors

Donate Here

All contributions are tax deductible.
Our Tax ID is 020726554.



P.O. Box 1573 Pickens, SC 29671
864 897-9890 • help@pickenschildren.com

SC Hunters for the Hungry
507 Amelia Ave. 
Spartanburg, SC 29302

Hello Tim,

I want to share with you how much SC Hunters for the Hungry means to us here at Feed A Hungry 
Child Pickens County. We currently serve over 700 students in our Pickens County schools who 
are in need of food for the weekend when they go home from school. We also donate snacks to all 
the school nurses in Pickens County to give out during the week to children in need. There are 24 
schools in Pickens County currently plus a Career and Technology Center. 

Last year I was handed a brochure for SC Hunters for the Hungry. I read where they were donating 
food to help families in need. I reached out to Tim Sorrells, and he gave us hundreds of packs of 
venison sticks. We took these to our school nurses, and I cannot describe the incredible response 
from these ladies as they shared how the students loved the venison sticks. It was not only a great 
snack, but a better source of protein that many of these children were not getting. What a blessing!

Here in Pickens County, we are at 64% poverty rate in our schools with some schools close to 80% 
individually. This food is vital to these students who would otherwise have nothing to eat on the 
weekend. SC Hunters for the Hungry help us here at Feed A Hungry Child to make the snacks we 
deliver to our schools do more for the health of these wonderful students. For many of them their 
grades improve, their attendance improves, and they are encouraged that they are cared for by 
people who do not know them by name. 

Thank you, SC Hunters for the Hungry, for your mission to see families have food to eat. Your work 
and love for the children and families of South Carolina is a blessing that words cannot describe.

Sincerely,

Bryan Hester
Director for Feed A Hungry Child Pickens County


